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r ~ 7 ,'~ , United States Department of the Interior
: <~ * " " " " ' " *
j FISil AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
' _,) National Fishery Research Laboratory

P.O. Box 818,,

La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601

February 10, 1981

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
c/o Document Management Branch

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sirs:

Attached is a copy of a form recently requested by the
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission. This copy of the form
and attached cover letter are being submitted to you as a
result of the NRC letter dated April 25, 1980, requesting
copies of reports submitted to the NRC.

Our current NRC license No. is 48-09484-01, Amendment
No. 10. .

Sincerely yours,

-.

Fred P. Meyer
Director
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February 10, 1981

Director of Office of Management and Program Analysis
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Vashington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Attached is a copy of the form for reporting personnel
exposure and monitoring as required by the scendrent
to 20.407, 10 CFR Part 20, published in the Federal
Register on September 29, 1978. As Indicated on the
form, the terms of our NRC license do not require per-
sonnel monitoring.

Our current NRC license 11o. Is.43-03484-01, Amendment
!io. 10. .

' - $1ncerely yours, '
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, Fred P. Meyer
Olrector s
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